

National Little Britches Rodeo Association

5050 Edison Ave, Suite 105, Colorado Springs, CO 80915-3544 719-389-0333 Fax 719-578-1367 1-800-763-3694 www.nlbra.com

October 5, 2017
Members on the Call:
Paul Bottini, Jason Grubb, Sam Stoddard, Fred Matthews, Carmen Denison, Jodi Stoddard, Stacey Seifert, Brant Bamberg Dusty Sagers, Kevin Hollingsworth, Sam Smith, Randy Hebert
The Executive Director Hiring Committee made a recommendation to the Board to offer the combined position of Executive Director with Bookkeeping duties to Annie Walter. Stacey Seifert made a motion to accept the committee recommendation. Kevin Hollingsworth seconded the motion. Motion passed.
Paul Bottini, Fred Matthews, Carmen Denison voted NO
Jason Grubb, Sam Stoddard, Stacey Seifert, Brant Bamberg, Kevin Hollingsworth, Jodi Stoddard, Sam Smith, Randy Heber voted YES
Dusty Sagers abstained
Respectfully submitted,
Jodi Stoddard
NLBRA Executive Board Secretary

